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August 15, 2014

 

The Honorable Mac Thornberry 

United States House of Representatives 

2329 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Congressman Thornberry: 

 

On behalf of the National Association of Police Organizations (NAPO), 

representing 241,000 rank-and-file officers from across the United States, I am 

writing to you to express full support for the Synthetic Abuse and Labeling of 

Toxic Substances (SALTS) Act of 2014 (H.R. 4975). 

 

NAPO is a coalition of police unions and associations from across the United 

States that serves to advance the interests of America’s law enforcement 

through legislative and legal advocacy, political action, and education. Founded 

in 1978, NAPO now represents more than 1,000 police units and associations, 

241,000 sworn law enforcement officers, and more than 100,000 citizens who 

share a common dedication to fair and effective crime control and law 

enforcement. 

 

The SALTS Act will address the growing problems associated with synthetic 

drugs.  There have been reports from states around the country of people acting 

violently while under the influence of these drugs, leading to deaths or injuries 

to themselves and others. While taking these drugs, people can experience 

elevated heart rates and blood pressure, hallucinations, seizures, and extreme 

agitation.  By making it easier to prove that synthetic drugs are intended for 

human consumption, this legislation will help law enforcement in their efforts 

to get these drugs off the streets and out of stores. 

 

NAPO stands ready to support with any efforts necessary to pass this important 

legislation.  If you have any questions, or if we can be of further assistance, 

please feel free to contact me at: (703) 549-0775. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

William J. Johnson 

Executive Director  
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